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April 24, 1980

.

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. James G. Keppler,, Director
Region III
Inspection & Enforcement Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illir.ois 60137 .

RE: Dockets 70-1193 and 70-925

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is an amended report of effluent releases for activities con-
ducted under license No. SNM-928 and No. SNM-1174 during the second
six months of 1979. Data posting errors resulted in incorrect
values which were reported to you in our letter of February 7,1980.
Enclosed are the corrected reports.

We hope this has not caused you too much inconvenience.

Very truly yours,
e
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[p W. J. Shelley, Director
U Regulation and Control
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cc: Director of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20535
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